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Firstly, a very happy new year to you all and the 

REVIVED CTU team wishes you a great 2014!  

 

Site Progress Summary 

December was an excellent month for site progress. We have booked site initiation dates for 

Stevenage (6
th

 January), Sheffield (20
th

 January) and Leicester (27
th

 January), with a few more being 

finalised. By the end of January it’s expected that around half of the number of sites we initially 

approached will be able to recruit patients. Many thanks to everyone at the sites who have made this 

work so smoothly. 

 

Screening 

Those of you at sites already open will have experience of screening and know that it can be a 

complicated process. Keeping this in mind and using the experiences of screening so far, a guide is 

being developed which will be available for everyone. Sites at all stages of set up are encouraged to 

think about screening as early as possible and the plan will be discussed at the site initiations.  

 

Investigator Meeting 

There are still a few people who have not yet replied about the investigator meeting on the 27
th

 

February 2014. Please do send back your reply to Rebecca Matthews rebecca.matthews@LSHTM.ac.uk, 

even if you cannot make it. The confirmed number of guests is now at 52 and we are hoping to have 

more.  

 

Protocol 

Finally, a quick reminder that the current active protocol is version 5. Copies of this (both electronic 

and paper) are available on request. It’s very important to ensure that the correct version is used. 

 


